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THE LULAS ENERGETIC, FUNKY NEW TUNES SET TO BE RELEASED THIS YEAR 
 
 
If you’re looking for a fresh new band full of energy then look no further than Middlesbrough’s 
newest addition to the music scene, The Lulas. A brand new funk-infused pop band who are 
hitting us with brand new music set to be released at the end of September.  
 
The band consists of four members with vocalist Marina Gears, who comes from a Jazz 
background. Our lead guitarist Michael Grant comes from a rock and blues background. Our 
great rhythm section consists of Twins David Crook on bass and Adam Crook on drums adding 
their reggae and groovy vibes to the mix.  
 
 
The first single due to come out is a re-release of a firm fan favourite, ‘Pink Socks’.  
 
“This song is one of the very first ones we created, this then led to shaping the bands overall 
style, as before this point the songwriting process was aimed at producing very mainstream pop 
songs. When we added the elements of reggae, this brought us down a whole new path of 
thinking out of the box, and from then we decided to write catchy upbeat pop songs with a twist 
of funk, reggae, blues and various other genres rather than sticking to one style. We wanted to 
break the rules! The track is simply about relaxing on the beach, having a good time with your 
friends and enjoying the summer. We feel this song is what most people, if not everyone can 
really relate to, who doesn’t love relaxing in the sun? It’s just an uplifting reggae song with a 
catchy chorus and a bright melodic outro guitar solo that is super cool!” 
 



The next single to be released is a track called ‘Down Nook Road’. 
 
“Down Nook Road is a song that we are extremely excited about releasing as it is purely upbeat 
and fun to listen to. The songs musical structure and guitar effects were written in a style that 
sounds like something straight out of an 80s movie. We are extremely influenced by 80s music 
but with a modern approach. The song is about looking back on when we were teenagers and 
how we would get drunk without a care in the world, not yet experiencing the struggles of adult 
life. We love playing this live, it always feels like one big party as soon as we blast out that first 
verse, especially with our singer Marina doing her energetic high kicks and popular dance 
moves.  This song is often requested by our fans, who ask where or when they can get a hold of 
this track. so we can’t wait to release it!” 
 
The Lulas’ new songs will be available on Spotify, Apple Music, Amazon music and Deezer. 
You can keep updated with gig dates, news and videos by following them on Facebook, 
Instagram and Twitter.  
 
‘Pink Socks’ will be released on 21st September 2019 and ‘Down Nook Road’ will follow shortly 
after on 28th September 2019. 
 
Keep your eyes peeled for more releases, this band likes to talk about controversial topics in 
their music such as mental health and they really emphasise how today’s society and social 
media can affect mental health in one of their future releases ‘Picture Perfect’. There isn’t a 
release date yet, but you can hear it before anyone else at one of their next gigs! 
 
www.facebook.com/thelulasuk  
www.instagram.com/thelulasuk 
www.twitter.com/thelulasuk 
www.soundcloud.com/thelulasuk 
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